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Report of the ARRL Legal Defense and Assistance Committee 
 

ARRL Board Meeting, July, 2022 
 
 
It has been a relatively quiet period of time for our committee since the January Board meeting.  
No requests were received for assistance, financial or otherwise, in any antenna regulation 
matters. 
 
In February, Jefferson County (Idaho) officials contacted ARRL HQ for input on a local antenna 
ordinance that was being considered.  The ARLDAC reviewed the draft ordinance and made 
some suggestions regarding areas of possible improvement.  The information was conveyed to 
the Idaho officials by W9JJ. 
 
In June, the committee was asked to review and suggest any comments or edits to a proposed 
statute for the State of Delaware.  It deals with amateur radio antennas and HOAs.  The 
committee reviewed the statute but no specific edits or changes were suggested.  Since this arose 
in the Atlantic Division, Vice Director Famiglio has used his experience in dealing with antenna 
regulation issues to advise the local Delaware amateurs in their efforts. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Rod Stafford W6ROD 
ARLDAC Chair 
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